
An EEO/AA employer, University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities 
in employment and programming, including Title IX and ADA requirements. Please 

make requests for reasonable accommodations to ensure equal access to educational 
programs as early as possible preceding the scheduled program. 

December 7, 2019 

9:30 a.m-12:30 p.m.  

Barron County Government 
Center – 

335 E Monroe Ave 
Barron, WI 54812 

2 0 1 9   
W I N T E R   

C O W - C A L F  M E E T I N G  

Barron, Polk, St. Croix, and Monroe 
County UW-Extension offices will be 
hosting a Winter Cow-Calf Workshop. 
This year’s workshop focus will be on  
facilities and nutrition.  

Pre-registration is requested by 
Thursday December 5th. To register, 
you may send in the registration form, 
or call or email Kim Grover at 715-537-
6250 or kim.grover@wisc.edu. Please 
provide your first and last name, 
address, phone number, email address 
and how many people are attending.   

 



  SATURDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2019 

9:30 A.M.   REGISTRATION 

10:00 A.M. FACILITIES—RENOVATIONS TO RETIRED DAIRY 

FACILITIES TO ACCOMMODATE BEEF  

   Becky Schley, Agriculture Extension  
   Educator, Barron/Polk County   
10:30 A.M. NUTRITION—PLANNING WINTER COW FEEDING, Agriculture Extension 

Educator, St. Croix County, Ryan Sterry 

 -ALTERNATIVE FEEDS, Agriculture Extension Educator, Monroe County, Bill 

Halfman 

For more information, please contact your local UW-Extension office: 

Becky Schley, Barron/Polk County UW Extension 

715-537-6252 

Ryan Sterry, St. Croix County UW Extension 715-

531-1930 

2019 Winter Cow-Calf Meeting 

Registration Form 

Name:        

Name:        

Name:        

Address:        

City:         

State:     Zip Code:     

Phone Number:       

Email:         

 

Coffee and light snacks included 

 

Please send registration with payment to:  

Barron County UW Extension 

335 E Monroe Ave RM 2206 

Barron, WI 54812 

2 0 1 9  W I N T E R  C O W - C A L F  M E E T I N G  

A G E N D A  

Registration due by 
Thursday, December 5! 

This workshop 
counts for 1 BQA 

continuing 
education credit.  


